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Chapman and Cutler Partners with Ladder Up for Tax Assistance 
Program (TAP) Training 
 
Chapman and Cutler opens its doors for third consecutive year to help Ladder Up train tax 
assistance volunteers.  
 
 
CHICAGO (January 7, 2011) – Chapman and Cutler LLP is proud to continue its involvement with 
Ladder Up's Tax Assistance Program (TAP) for the third consecutive year. Each Friday from January 7 
through April 8, 2011, Chapman and Cutler donates office space and equipment for tax assistance 
training. Anyone in the city interested in volunteering to help less fortunate families and individuals with 
their taxes can come to our training center to get trained by Ladder Up professionals in tax basics.  
 
More than 100 Chapman attorneys and staff have volunteered for TAP since 2005, and in the past two 
years, more than 1,200 Chicagoans have been trained by Ladder Up at Chapman and Cutler. These 
trainees then go on to volunteer at designated tax assistance sites throughout the city, helping numerous 
low income families and individuals apply for tax credits and file taxes. 
 
In the spirit of encouraging volunteerism and promoting leadership in community involvement, Chapman 
and Cutler proudly supports Ladder Up’s TAP. Thanks to our close relationship with Harris Bank and 
their generous support of Ladder Up, Chapman and Cutler has been a Ladder Up partner since 2005.  
 
About Chapman and Cutler 
Chapman and Cutler LLP is a national law firm with a practice that is focused on financial services 
transactions and clients. Founded in 1913, the firm has more than 200 attorneys with offices in Chicago, New 
York, Salt Lake City, and San Francisco. For more information, please visit chapman.com. 
 


